
US Cellular Corporation is proposing to modify an existing wireless 
telecommunications facility on a 102-foot building located at One 
Chestnut Street, Nashua, Hillsborough County, New Hampshire 03060.  
The modifications will consist of removing six existing antennas and 
installing nine new antennas on the existing mounts at centerline 
heights of 97 feet and 102 feet above ground level. Any interested 
party wishing to submit comments regarding the potential effects 
the proposed facility may have on any historic property may do so by 
sending such comments to: Project 6121002197 - MAB EBI Consulting, 
21 B Street, Burlington, MA 01803, or via telephone at (617) 909-9035.


